PUBLIC NOTICE

Volunteer Needed!
Serve your Town on the Planning and Zoning Board

The Town is looking for a volunteer to fill a vacancy on the Planning and Zoning
Board. The Board reviews and approves new construction, exterior renovations,
additions, plan revisions, etc.

If you have been a resident of the Town for a minimum of one year, are
interested in participating and feel qualified to give your input, please submit a
letter of interest and a copy of your resume to Town Clerk Marlene M. Siegel at
Town Hall. If you don’t have a resume, please list your life experiences or special
gualifications in your letter. You may also fax to, 305-866-4863, or e-mail to,
msiegel@bayharborislands-fl.gov The deadline to submit your resume or letter
of interest is Friday, July 21. The ideal candidate should have expertise and
experience in the field of engineering, architecture, land use and zoning law, city
planning, construction, or any other field that substantially relates to the
development of real estate.

The Town Council will review the submittals from the applicants and appoint the
new member at the August Council meeting. For more information, please
contact Marlene M. Siegel at 305-866-6241.



